Addingham Parish Council – Meeting 19/7/17
Matters Arising – report for information only

1. Marchup Beck – the footpaths officer has visited the site and will investigate getting the steps repaired.  He advises that the residents of the land around the arches could take on action on trespass by livestock, if necessary
2. Tree works at Silsden Rd – the arborist has been instructed to proceed with removal of the tree.  The quotation of £375+VAT was approved by the Clerk, in consultation with the Chairman (Fin Reg 4.1)
3. BT – confirmation that of the remaining 2 kiosks, the one on Church Lane is to be adopted by the Civic Society, and there are no plans to decommission the one by the Old School at the moment.
4. Planning application – primary school - a letter supporting the proposed development, but commenting on the height of the fencing, has been submitted.  The school is currently consulting with parents and the community ( letter from headteacher attached)
5. MUGA signs – an aluminium sign, forbidding dogs and wheels on the MUGA, supplied by Omnisigns in Skipton, is now in place
6. Street cleaning – we are assured that the service will visit Addingham again within the next few weeks.
7. High Mill tipping – the matter is in the hands of the Environment Agency
8. [bookmark: _GoBack]Forthcoming events – the Lengthsman is booked to help with signs at both Remembrance and Christmas lights events, and with marshalling at the Christmas event; I have booked the sound system and bands for both, and a wreath for Remembrance.  The electrician has been notified of the date of the Christmas event and will check connections on the new lighting columns.
9. Pavilion cleaning – the Football Club have been given permission to clean the building themselves, and asked to provide a health and safety certificate to the Council








